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Monday 5th October 2020 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
I am writing to inform you that Miss McGurk will not be in school for the next two weeks as she is 
now required to isolate due to the coronavirus test and trace system. The positive case with whom 
she has been in contact, this weekend, is routinely tested through their employer and is 
asymptomatic. That being said, the regulations stipulate she must now isolate. 
 
To ensure continuity over this two-week period, Miss McGurk will be delivering lessons remotely 
through video link, whilst these lessons in school will be facilitated by Mrs Vernon and Miss 
Gooderham. I am pleased that my staffing structure continues to enable me to have a qualified 
teacher in all classrooms together with the member of support staff with whom the pupils are 
familiar.  
 
The consultation evening scheduled for Thursday 15th October will still go ahead as planned. 
 
Thank you for your ongoing support.  
 
Kind regards, 
 

 
 
Steve Mills 
Headteacher  
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